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This past year, SUNY Broome has welcomed two new deans to its college family.

Scott M. Schuhert is now serving as the college’s permanent Dean of Students. Named interim dean in January,

he formerly served as Associate Director of Residential Life at Binghamton University and has also worked in

residential life at Arizona State University and at Bemidji State University. He possesses several years of

experience in student conduct and student development.

Schuhert holds a Master of Education degree from Arizona State, a Bachelor’s of Science from Bemidji, and

Associate of Arts degree from Pasco-Hernando Community College.

In his capacity as Dean of Students, Dean Schuhert oversees Residential Life, Student Activities, Athletics and

student conduct, which are under the division of Student and Economic Development. He also serves as the

college’s officer for student development and compliance matters, as well as Title IX coordinator.

Scott Schuhert

Dr. Sesime Adanu is now serving as the college’s Dean of Institutional Effectiveness and Enrollment Planning.

Originally from Ghana in West Africa, Adanu earned his bachelor’s degree from the University of Ghana in

Geography and Resource Development, followed by a master’s in in Geography/Geographic Information

Systems from The University of Akron in Ohio. He earned his Ph.D. at the same school, with a specialty in in

Policy Analysis and Program Evaluation.

Prior to his position at SUNY Broome, he worked as director of Institutional Effectiveness and Research at

Cheyney University of Pennsylvania and, before that, as a research analyst at Grand Rapids Community College

in Michigan. His skills include areas such as institutional effectiveness and research, outcomes assessment,

accreditation, strategic planning, and data analysis and reporting.

http://news.sunybroome.edu/focus/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2015/08/scott.jpg


At SUNY Broome, Dr. Adanu  aims to strengthen the college’s culture of assessment, eliminate bottlenecks in the

student enrollment process and ensure that the college maintains its accreditation, as well as support strategic

planning efforts and enhance data-informed decision-making by streamlining the data gathering and reporting

process.
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